October 12, 2017

The Honorable Elizabeth Warren
United States Senate
Washington, DC 20510

Dear Senator Warren:

Thank you for your letter of October 3, 2017, about my responses to your
questions for the record (QFRs). I appreciate your questions and the opportunity to
discuss them at length with you when we met in person in your office and during the
hearing, as well as in response to the QFRs that you submitted. I respectfully refer you to
the record, including my testimony at the hearing. In each instance, I answered every
question truthfully, responsibly, and to the best of my ability.

It has been a privilege to meet with you privately, to appear before you at my
confirmation hearing, and to respond to your QFRs. I appreciate your consideration of
my nomination, and if confirmed, I hope to work with you in a spirit of cooperation and
good will. If you would like to discuss these issues further, I would be happy to meet
with you again, in person, at your convenience.

Sincerely,

C s

Carlos G. Muiiz



